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7 March 2023 

 

Meat and Egg Traders  

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

 

RESUMPTION OF IMPORT OF POULTRY AND POULTRY PRODUCTS FROM 

OITA PREFECTURE, JAPAN DUE TO LIFTING OF HPAI RESTRICTIONS 

 

We refer to our circular dated 20 January 2023 regarding the temporary import 

restrictions on the importation of poultry and poultry products from Oita prefecture, 

Japan. 

 

2 We are pleased to inform you that the restriction on the poultry and poultry 

products from Oita prefecture is lifted with immediate effect 

 

3 For enquiries on import of poultry and poultry products, please send them to 

www.sfa.gov.sg/feedback. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ISSUED BY: 

 

 

RISK MANAGEMENT & SURVEILLANCE DEPARTMENT 

JOINT OPERATIONS DIVISION 

SINGAPORE FOOD AGENCY 

 

This is a computer-generated circular and no signature is required. 


